
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, November 15
th

: All youth will meet from 12:30 – 1: 45 P.M. to prepare for the Christmas program.  

 

Wednesday, November 18
th

: 4:00 – 5:00 P.M. – Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church. 

 

Friday, November 20
th

:  7:30 A.M. – Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

*************************************************************************** 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

The Youth Christmas program will be held Sunday, December 6
th

. A potluck appetizer meal will begin in Bish 

Hall at 5:00 P.M. with the program in the sanctuary at 6:00 P.M.  

 

 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Collection for the Samaritan's Purse Operation Christmas Child project is beginning! We are in need of 

donations including standard size shoe boxes, gift donations and monetary donations for postage and to buy any 

shoe box-fillers that we do not receive in donations. The following are some suggested gift donations and must 

fit in a standard-sized shoe box: toys, hygiene items, school supplies. The following cannot be included: used 

or damaged items; war-related items such as toy guns, knives or military figures; seeds; chocolate or food; 

liquids or lotions; medications or vitamins; breakable items such as snowglobes or glass containers; aerosol 

cans. We must have boxes and ready to ship before the week of November 16th so please begin bringing your 

donations any time! Thanks so much for your continued interest in this special Christmas ministry,  

The Education Committee 

 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

The Cynthiana Christian Church will host a pancake breakfast for the Cynthiana, Harrison County First 

Responders on Saturday, November 21
st
 from 8:00-11:00 A.M. Volunteers would be appreciated. Please call the 

church office if you would like to help. 

 

 

HELPING HANDS 

The Helping Hands group will meet at 9:00 A.M. Saturday, November 14
th

. All volunteers are welcome to help 

get the church ready for the Advent season and also do work in the community. If you have a job for this group, 

please contact Louis Kendall or the church office. Lunch will be served. This will be the last work day until 

Spring. 

 

 

FOOD DONATIONS 

During the months of November and December all donations of food and/or cash will kept at the church to 

make food baskets that will be prepared in December. Items needed for the food baskets are instant potatoes, 

canned green beans, corn, peas, fruit, jelly, peanut butter, pinto beans, jiffy cornbread mix, cereal, macaroni & 

cheese and cookies. If you would like to make a donation, please make checks payable to Cynthiana Christian 

Church. 

 

 

CWF Circle: Join us in Bish Hall on Tuesday, November 17, at 10:00 am for a time of fellowship and a project 

coordinated with the upcoming children’s Christmas program.   

 

 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

----Benny Beagle is back at Edgemont following a stay at St. Elizabeth’s….Trey Bramel is at home after a stay 

at HMH last week….Jeanne Moberly is recuperating at Cedar Ridge following knee surgery…. 

 

NEW ARRIVAL 

A note of congratulations is sent to Rodney and Jenny Ross on the arrival of a son. Jackson Scott Ross was born 

November 6, 2015. He is welcomed home by sisters Taylor and MacKenzie. Bobby and Vicki Northcutt are the 

maternal grandparents, Joanne Tolle and the late Charles Tolle, the late Robert L. Northcutt, the late Lorraine 

Donovan, the maternal great grandparents. Kenny and Linda Ross are the paternal grandparents, Kenneth & 

Joan Hobday, Ophelia Ross and the late Marvin Ross the paternal great grandparents. Congratulations to the 

parents and their families. 

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“Thank you for the calls, cards, visits, food and prayers following the recent loss of our grandfather, Melvin 

Florence. They were all greatly appreciated and gave us comfort during our time of loss.” 

                                           Sonia Frazier, Carol Richie and families 

 

“Words cannot express the gratitude and much fondness I have for the congregation at Cynthiana Christian, for 

the love, respect and friendship shown to Granddad (Bill Miller). Thank you to all who prayed and visited with 

him (especially this last year and a half). He was proud to be from Harrison County and a member of your 

church.”                                                                                  Mary Miller-Boyd and the family of Bill Miller 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

The CWF annual Christmas banquet will be held Thursday, December 3
rd

. The meal will begin at 6:00 P.M. 

with special guests Les Jongleurs performing in the sanctuary at 7:30 P.M. Les Jongleurs is a small, select vocal 

ensemble based in Central Kentucky.  Expertly led by John Stegner, founder and director, Les Jongleurs is a 

labor of love, with the idea that their vocal ensemble will provide listeners an opportunity to witness music as it 

should be performed, in a concise and professional manner. They perform works of widely varied styles, 

themes, and eras, promising something for everyone at each concert. More information will be in the next 

newsletter. 

 

BACKYARD MINISTRIES LUNCHEON: The Backyard Ministries will host a meal following the worship 

service Sunday, November 15
th
. Chili, vegetable soup, sandwiches and desserts will be served. A freewill 

offering will be taken with proceeds going to help those in “our own backyard.” 

 

********************************************************************************* 

Green Chalice News You Can Use:  Thinking of new Christmas decorations?  Consider buying LED 

Christmas lights.  Home Depot is running a promotion through November 15 giving a discount on new LED 

lights when you trade in your old incandescent light strings.  Discount varies depending on which LEDs are 

purchased and is limited to 5 strings.  Although their initial price may seem steep, LED lights use 1/3 the energy 

of incandescent mini-lights and and 1/100 of traditional C7 or C9 lights. These energy savings can equal the 

initial purchase cost over the course of just 4 seasons.  Additionally, LED lights are difficult to break, won’t 

burn out or get hot, and last up to 20 years.  Once again, Green Chalice will accept Christmas lights and 

extension cords for recycling.  Look for the collection bin in the Communion Preparation Room. 

 

Buying new electronics?  Please recycle your nonworking electronics.  Small items can be placed in the 

Communion Preparation Room.  Contact Karen Faulconer, 588-9417, for pickup of large items.  Green Chalice 

delivers these items to Best Buy for ethical recycling, a free service.   
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TOY SALE 
The 29

th
 annual Christian Men’s 

Fellowship toy sale will be held 

Saturday, December 12
th

. If you would 

like to make a donation for this project, 

please make checks payable to 

Cynthiana Christian Church. 

 

 

 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # IX will meet in 

the conference room following the 

worship service Sunday, November 

15
th
. Elders are Susan Dearborn, Bill 

Helsabeck, Debbie Kendall and 

Allen Maples. 

 

 

Barnabas Team # X will meet in the 

conference room following the 

worship service Sunday,  

November 22
nd

 & 29
th
. Elders are 

Victor Colvin, George Jacobs and 

Ann Owsley.  
 

 

 

 

Visit the church website to read the 

recent and archived newsletters and 

listen to the church services: 

www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 
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Minister’s Message:   

       

      It certainly was good to be back with you on Sunday after our trip to Italy and Spain. What a 

warm welcome we received. Thank you for your expression of concern. I also was so pleased 

with our large attendance on Sunday morning and the delicious dinner and interesting program 

that followed. Our Outreach Committee should receive our highest accolades. This Sunday  we 

will share some thoughts regarding Veteran’s Day. Throughout the course of our nation, from 

the Revolutionary War, through the War of 1812, the Indian Wars, the Mexican War, the Civil 

War, the Spanish American War, the Two World Wars, Korea, Vietnam, right through the Gulf 

War, Somalia, up through Afghanistan and Iraq over 43 million men and women have served 

our country in the Armed Forces. Today there are over 26 million Veterans living among us 

who have answered our nation’s call to military duty. We will never be able to thank these 

people, over half of them have entered into the larger life. Who are these veterans? Where did 

they come from? 

      Rev. Edward Harrison, Rector of St. Paul’s Cathedral, San Diego, California provides a 

meaningful insight: “They came off the farms and out of the cities. They came from colleges 

and universities….and from the bread lines and unemployment lines. They came from the 

mansion…and from the servants quarters. They came…white, black, red, yellow: some with 

Polish names, Italian names, Jewish names, Russian names, African names, English names, 

Arabic names. Some came early in the day, some came at mid-day, some came late in the 

afternoon. It doesn’t matter. They answered the call from every quarter and every section of our 

American life because they shared this nation’s vision of life, liberty and the pursuit of 

happiness. They answered the call and their lives were forever changed.” 

      Each of them served honorably and faithfully in their day, and a grateful nation remembers. 

See you Sunday as our sermon will be entitled, “On Behalf of a Grateful Nation.” 

 

                    ……..Larry 

 

      
 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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